
Flu Shot Notification 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As flu season approaches, we want to remind you of the 

importance of getting your flu shot. Vaccination is the best way to protect yourself and those 

around you from the flu. 

Our clinic will be offering flu shots starting [Start Date] until [End Date]. Please call us at [Clinic 

Phone Number] or visit our website at [Clinic Website] to schedule your appointment. 

For any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out. Your health and well-being are our top 

priority. 

Thank you for choosing us for your healthcare needs! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic Name] 

[Clinic Address] 

[Clinic Phone Number] 


